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SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Head Teacher: Derk van den Broek 
 

“Where we care about our learning and 
each other” 

 

Important Dates For Your Diary: 
 
Tuesday 9th July 
YR Strings Concert 10.00am 
 
Wednesday 10th July 
Young Voices Meeting 2.30pm 
Y6 Show—Evening Performance 6.30pm 
 
Friday 19th July 
Reception Teddy Bear Picnic—children only 
 
Thursday 18th July 
Y6 Leavers Service & Assembly 
 
Friday 19th July 
Break the Rules Day 
Last Day of Term—normal finish time of 3.15pm 

District Sports 

Tuesday was the inter-school District Sports 
event at Archway. There are a range of sporting 
activities held and schools nominate competitors 
for each event in each age group. 
 
We are always so proud of how the children    
behave at external events and this was no       
exception. They also performed brilliantly in their 
groups with many of them placing. At the end of 
the day, we came a very respectable and well 
deserved FIFTH! Well done everyone. 

Year 6 Show 

A reminder that the Year 6 show is Wednesday 
10th July at 6.30pm.  
 
The children and staff have been working so hard 
on this years production and they can’t wait for 
you to see it.  
 
Please can parents make sure all children are at 
the village hall at 6pm sharp so we have plenty of 
time to get changed and stage ready.  
 
Thank you. 

PTFA Corner 
 
Our PTFA finale is on the last day of term and is 
the much loved…… 
 
                   Break the Rules Day 
 
The children love 
ending the term in 
this way and they 
can do one break the 
rule or several! 
 
50p donation per 
rule break with all 
profits going to the 
PTFA. Some sug-
gested rule breaks 
are: 
 

• Non uniform 

• Unhealthy 
snack 

• Hair dye 

• Make up 

• Nail varnish 

• Temporary tattoo 
 
We can’t wait to see how creative the children get 
this year! 



Value Certificates  
 
Reception 
Betty has shown the values responsibility and 
respect by being a very kind friend when     
someone hurt themselves in class. 
Elliot for being a wonderful geographer and 
working very hard to identify man made and 
physical features around the school environment. 
 
Year 1  
All of Year 1 have shown the value of respect by 
being great listeners and demonstrating good  
behaviour on their trip to Westonbirt. 
Harmony for being a wonderful learner and fully 
engaging in all aspects of the classroom and her 
learning. 
 
Year 2 
Macey-Rae for being a wonderful writer and 
working hard to improve her handwriting. 
Louis for being a wonderful writer and working 
hard to improve his handwriting. 
 
Year 3 
Rowan has shown the value of resilience when 
participating fully in Sports Day with a big smile 
on his face. 
Henry D for being a wonderful sportsman by  
congratulating other children regardless of his 
result. 
 
Year 4 
Dexter for being a wonderful geographer and 
creating a map of his town outside of school. 
Annabella has shown the value of resilience by 
smiling without complaint when the teacher kept 
calling her by her sister’s name.     
 
Year 5 
Eddie has shown the value of friendship by     
always being kind and supportive to his peers. 
Sophie H for being a wonderful writer and    
working independently on her recount writing. 
 
Year 6 
Aedan for being a wonderful athlete and    
achieving ‘athlete of the day’ on their recent event 
at Wycliffe. 
Esme for being a wonderful athlete and     
achieving ‘athlete of the day’ on their recent event 
at Wycliffe. 

Student Spotlight 

Several of our children and staff ran a 5K colour 
run in aid of Longfield Hospice on Saturday. 
 
An amazing local event for a local charity and 
they all achieved some fantastic fundraising. Well 
done everyone. 

 
 
Congratulations to Isaac 
In Y4 who won the Y4 
sprint at District Sports.  
 
Isaac also won his sprint 
at the event last year so 
he has retained his title.  
 
Will he make it 3 in a row 
next year? 

Teddy Bears Picnic Event 

King’s Stanley Playgroup have organised this 
wonderful event which is running on Sunday 7th 
July 11-2. 
 
It is being held at KS park and includes a bear 
hunt, bake sale, face painting and crafts. 
 
Please do support this wonderful event for our 
local playgroup if you can. 


